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SYNERTEC ANNOUNCES AWARD OF FURTHER SCOPE ON MANUFACTURING FACILITY 
 
Further to the announcement on 28 May 2018 of Synertec’s award to design and build a bacterial fermentation 
manufacturing facility located in regional Victoria, the Synertec Board is pleased to announce the award of 
additional works on this project to the value of $3.1million.  The total adjusted contract value including the recent 
additional award is $10.8 million. 
 
 
 
Visit www.synertec.com.au for more information. 
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For more information and all media enquiries please contact:  
David Harris 
Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 
Phone:   +61 (3) 9274 3000 
Email: david.harris@synertec.com.au 
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